
 
  

Fredericton, New Brunswick 

Canada 

 

sends greetings and congratulations to the 

 

University of British Columbia 

Vancouver, British Columbia 

 

on the occasion of the Installation of 

 

Dr. Benoit-Antoine Bacon 
  

as its 

 

Seventeenth President and Vice-Chancellor 

 

on the twenty-second day of November 

in the year two thousand and twenty-three. 

 

             

            

 Dr. M. Nauman Farooqi 

 President and Vice-Chancellor 


